
 

 

 
December 14, 2023 
                                                                                                       
Mr. Chetan Patel 
Assistant Manager 
Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited,  
P J Towers, 
 Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001 
    
Scrip Code: TATAELXSI 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Sub.: Reply to clarification sought on increase in volume. 

Ref.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 475, dated December 13, 2023 

This is in response to your e-mail on the captioned subject seeking clarification regarding 
significant increase in the volume of security of Tata Elxsi Limited (the ‘Company’).     
 

In this regard, we wish to inform you that as on date, there is no impending information or 
undisclosed material event that could significantly impact the price or volume of the 
Company’s security. The recent market activity and volatility appears to be reflective of the 
current market dynamics and investor sentiment.  
 
We remain committed to transparent and timely disclosures, in adherence to the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and any material developments 
will be disclosed as per the regulatory requirements.  
 
 

This is for your information and records. 
 

Best Regards,  
 
For Tata Elxsi Limited 
 

 
 
Cauveri Sriram 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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